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TO: CAWP Contractor Members and H2AP Contractors
FROM: Jason Koss, Director of Industry Relations
SUBJECT: Safety Training Partnership

CAWP is excited to continue our training collaboration with OnPoint (formerly the
Amerisafe Group).

Convenient, Cost-Effective Safety Training for Contractors

CAWP is teaming up with OnPoint again to offer safety and health training courses at
convenient locations that are aligned with industry standards and meet OSHA
requirements. These courses are a cost-effective way to provide training due to
CAWP’s industry advancement funds covering 50% of each course.

Courses range from trench/excavation, confined spaces, silica, fall protection, OSHA
10 hour, etc. For the complete list and member pricing, click on TRAINING
SCHEDULING FORM or visit cawp.org under Menu > Services > Safety > Training
Scheduling Form.

How to Participate

Contractors interested in scheduling a course need to complete the online scheduling
form. Representatives from the OnPoint will be in contact via email/phone to review the
requested dates/times. After the course, the company contact person will be emailed a
pdf of completion certificates.

The contractor will be billed by OnPoint for the reduced amount shown plus any travel
fees. Travel fees are billed if distance is greater than 30 miles from Greensburg. Note,


https://form.jotform.com/232834927722159
https://www.cawp.org/

pricing listed is per course, not per person. The discount is offered to CAWP & H2AP
Contractor members only.

Key Benefits of the CAWP-OnPoint Partnership:

Expanded safety and health training opportunities for contractors.

Flexibility to schedule courses during times that are convenient.

Control travel costs and save time by offering courses at convenient locations.
Reduce overall training course costs by up to 50%)!

Our industry is rapidly evolving and our training programs and delivery methods needs
to adapt as well. This partnership is one example of CAWP’s efforts to adapt and to
provide our contractors with the flexibility and cost-effective training solutions you need
to grow and be safe.

QUESTIONS?
General questions, please contact the Association office at 412-343-8000.

Course specific questions, please contact Del Kubeldis, Operations Manager, OnPoint.
Phone: 412-482-2207 Email: dkubeldis@onpoint-us.com
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